
 

 

Blessing and Family Ministry: In Memory of Kayoko Naito 
 
Yun-A Johnson 
September 2, 2021 

 

In Memory of Kayoko Naito 

 

Spouse: Tetsuaki Naito 

 

Children: Junta, Ryota, Sayuri, Taichiro 

 

Ascension: August 30, 2021 

 

Our dear sister Kayoko Naito of the Elizabeth 

Family Church community ascended peacefully to 

the Spirit World on August 30 at 4:35 PM in the 

presence of her family members, after a prolonged 

battle with cancer and a series of strokes. She 

leaves behind her husband Tetsuaki, and children 

Junta, Ryota, Sayuri, and Taichiro. 

 

The Naito family is very grateful for all the love 

and support they received during their mother's 

final weeks. It has been a great comfort to them. 

Let us now pray for Kayoko san's peaceful 

transition to the spirit world, and continue to offer our love and support to the Naito family during this 

challenging time. 

 

If you would like to participate in the Viewing or Seonghwa in-person or virtually, take part in the chain 

prayer, offer a donation of support or send flowers or condolences, please see the information below. 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony 

 

Date: September 3, 2021 at 7:00 PM 

 

Location: Clifton Family Church (78 De Mott Ave., Clifton, NJ 07011) 

 

Viewing hours will be held at the Clifton Family Church on Friday, September 3rd from 6:00-7:00 PM. 

This will be followed by the Seonghwa Ceremony from 7:00 - 8:30 PM. All are welcome to attend. 

 

For safety: Masks will be required for entry and must be worn at all times. 

 

If you would like to participate in the ceremony by Zoom, please click this link on the day and time of the 

ceremony. Please note that all participants will be muted, but able to make comments in the chat. 

 

Chain-Prayer 

 

We will start a 24-Hour Chain-Prayer for Kayoko san beginning on Thursday, September 2nd at 6:00 PM. 

If you are able to take part in the Chain-Prayer, please click here. For any questions, please contact Mrs. 

Yoko Burns at yokoburns2075@ gmail,com. 

 

To Offer a Donation 

 

If you would like to offer a donation to support the Sato family in covering the costs for the burial 

services, please click on this GoFundMe page. 

 

Flowers or Condolences 

Sent to: Clifton Family Church 

c/o Mrs. Eriko Endo 

78 De Mott Ave., 

Clifton, NJ 07011 

 

Condolence checks may be made out to Sayuri Naito 

 

 

 


